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STATEMENT ON THE SELECTION OF NEW  
LAUSD SUPERINTENDENT 

 
LOS ANGELES – Press Secretary Matt Szabo issued the following statement today on behalf of 
Mayor Antonio R. Villaraigosa, regarding the selection of Admiral David L. Brewer III to be the 
next superintendent of the Los Angeles Unified School District: 
 

“Mayor Villaraigosa has invited Admiral Brewer to meet as soon as he returns 
from his trade mission in Asia.   
 
The Mayor is eager to discuss how he and the new Superintendent can build a 
forward-looking partnership to implement AB 1381 and bring positive change for 
the students and families of LA Unified.” 
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